
 
        

‘Just one change’ 

Exploring potential for change in Higher Education for 

care experienced students.  

 

This one-day event brings together practitioners, researchers and care 

experienced students and graduates to explore potential avenues for change in 

higher education to better support care experienced students. Emerging 

findings from research will be shared and space will be given for discussion 

regarding possible future directions for research and practice in this area.   

 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023, 10-3pm  

Swansea University,  

Union House, 201.   

Please use the Eventbrite link to register as places are limited.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/just-one-change-tickets-726093775027 

Free admission 

 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Ceryn Evans 

(Ceryn.Evans@swansea.ac.uk) 

 

 

 

 

If you are travelling by car or train and would like to claim expenses for your journey, please 

let Ceryn know before the 6th November.  
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